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INTERRUPTION OF WATER SUPPLY

Thika Water and Sewerage Company (THIWASCO) wishes to notify all its esteemed
customers that the scheduled shutdown on Friday, 16th May 2025 was
successfully completed, and all new pumps have now been fully installed.

As a follow-up to this progress, we are planning another shutdown on Friday,
23rd May 2025, to facilitate the interconnection of suction and delivery
lines. This vital exercise will support the enhanced performance of the newly
installed pumping system and ensure improved reliability of water supply.

The shutdown will commence at 8:00 a.m. and is expected to last for 12
hours, concluding at 8:00 p.m. During this period, water supply will be
temporarily unavailable across all areas served by THIWASCO.

We further advise all our customers to reserve and use the available water
sparingly, before and during the period of interruption.

In case of any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. We appreciate your
continued cooperation and understanding as we work to improve our service
delivery.

Dr. (h.c). Moses Kinya
MANAGING DIRECTOR.




